

PRAIRIE HEIGHTS COMMUNITY SCHOOLS BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

July 25, 2011 6:00 p.m. Administration Office 0305S 1150E, LaGrange, IN

MINUTES

The Prairie Heights Community Schools Board of Education met in a special session on Monday, July 25, 2011. The meeting was held in the Administration Office. Those in attendance were as follows: Alan Middleton, Todd Perkins, Mike Howe, and Janet Grabill. Also in attendance were Bill Eberhard, Denise McNabb, Jody Holsinger, Loralee Taylor, Jacob Geiger, Jennifer Decker, and Jim Measel.

The meeting was called to order by President Mike Howe at 6:00 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance and a moment of Silence.

Motions were made on the following Action Items:

- □ Janet Grabill made a motion to approve the ratification of the agreement with the Prairie Heights Education Association dated June 22, 2011 and will be effective from 7/1/11 to 6/30/2013. Todd Perkins seconded the motion and the motion passed 3-0.
- Janet Grabill made a motion to approve the changes in classified health insurance benefits. Todd Perkins seconded the motion and the motion passed 3-0.
- □ Todd Perkins made a motion to endorse the Milford School Subdivision lots as reviewed by Jody Holsinger and Loralee Taylor. Janet Grabill seconded the motion and the motion passed 3-0.

Mr. Middleton announced that Mr. Holden has resigned as the Building Trades Instructor.

Adjournment was at 6:30 p.m.

Documents were signed